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I attended the community meeting in T or C. Wow, a big jump in fees is proposed. Making us
comparable to surrounding states' fees seems a bit steep since we have a lot of lower income
families in NM. My kids and grandkids will no longer be able to afford to camp.

The meeting facilitator talked about wanting people to be able to enjoy the parks and
"recreate." Seems to me the only people who will be able to use the parks with that fee
increase will be people from out of state with big class A motor homes.

I love NM state parks and have made fabulous memories, met people, bird watched, loved it.
I'm 67 years old on social security. The senior/disabled annual pass has enabled me to pursue
my favorite pastime: camping and bird watching. With the fee increase I'll absolutely be
priced out of my own state parks!
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